
Monday 6th April 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I really do hope you have had a good week and you are 

managing to keep well during this very unusual time.  

 

 

It has been very strange for us all and I have 

missed the children greatly. 

We have to try to remain hopeful that all this 

worry and uncertainty will come to an end and 

‘normal life’ can soon carry on for us all.  

Something I have read recently reminded me 

of the important things in life that we can 

sometimes take for granted when we are so 

busy.  I wanted to share it with you: 

“The sunshine remains 

Nature remains 

Relationships remain 

Love remains” 

Please tell your child from me that Wren’s 

Nest remains and our care for them will 

always remain! 

These are certainly things to be thankful for and that continue to remain available to us even when 

we can’t go out and things in life are far from ‘normal.’  
 

As I said last week, as a school it is important to us that we continue to support our families during 

this very uncertain time.  To support this, we now have a school mobile phone.  This will continue to be 

held by either myself or another member of the Senior Leadership Team.  This is a way of contacting 

school in emergency – should you need it.  

The mobile number is: 07858 986604 

Please can I ask that this is used for emergencies ONLY should you need us, 

if you have a query or are worried about a situation in which you may find 

yourself. 

Take care of yourselves, I will write to you again soon and we are here if you need us.   

I continue to hope we see you and your families very soon and we can all get back to our ‘normal’ way 

of life.  

Mrs Parkes x 


